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4th November 2014, Geneva

Mr. President,

Poland would like to thank the delegation of the Republic of Slovenia for their comprehensive  national report and participation in the second cycle of the UPR process. 

While welcoming Slovenia’s efforts undertaken to comply with the recommendations accepted in 2010, Poland is concerned about the situation of children belonging to national minorities and juvenile justice in Slovenia
The Polish delegation would like to present the following recommendations to the Government of the Republic of Slovenia:

· to consider the establishment of an office of the Ombudsman for Children’s Rights, devoted purely to the protection of the rights of children;

· to strengthen the efforts to combat discrimination against children belonging to national minorities, particularly Roma, and reduce the number of children living in poverty;

· to address the lack of special provisions for children in Slovenian Criminal Code and bring its juvenile justice system fully into compliance with international standards.

Thank you for your attention.

